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Neurodiversity Umbrella Display  

We hope you have enjoyed seeing our umbrella display outside the front of school this 

week. The Neurodiversity Umbrella Project has been designed by the ADHD Foundation: 

Every Umbrella Project installation helps to raise awareness and understanding of neu-

rodiversity. Thousands of colourful umbrellas are strung together over public spaces, in 

schools, and in company buildings around the nation. Each display is designed to repre-

sent the one in five of us who have a neurodevelopmental condition, such as ADHD, Au-

tism, Dyslexia, Dyspraxia, Dyscalculia or Tourette’s syndrome. These conditions fall un-

der the umbrella term of neurodiversity. We are changing the perception of neuro-

diverse/neurodivergent people and celebrating all the many strengths that come from 

thinking differently. 

We have been so pleased to hear the conversations about neurodiversity that our 

umbrellas have already sparked and look forward to continuing to raise awareness 

and celebrating the neurodiverse members of our school community. Please come 

and have a look if you haven’t had chance yet! 

 



TWISS GREEN  

Achieving, Caring and Growing Together 

Respect, Resilience, Relationships 

Tuesday 9th July Y4 ‘Feast of the Choirs’ performance at the Parr Hall 

Thursday 11th July KS2 Production—9.30am and 6pm 

Friday 12th July KS2 Production 1.30pm 

Friday 12th July Annual reports sent out to parents/carers 

Monday 15th July Sports Day 

KS2: 9.15am 

KS1: 1.30pm 

Friday 19th July Y6 Leavers’ Assembly, 1.30pm 

Friday 19th July Break for summer at 2.30pm 

Summer Term Diary Dates 
 

End of Summer Term 

We know that this time of year is a busy one with so much going on! We will do our best 

to send out reminders, but please don’t hesitate to get in touch to ask if we can clarify 

any arrangements. 

We hope that the children enjoyed their transition sessions earlier this week and are feel-

ing ready and excited for the new school year ahead. If your child does have any con-

cerns, or you feel we can help to support their transition further, please do let us know.  
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Committed to Inclusion 

We are pleased to share that we have been awarded Warrington’s Committed to Inclusion 

Mark for 2023—24 for supporting and promoting inclusive practice. Being an inclusive 

school is something we are proud of and we will continue to work hard next year to  devel-

op our inclusive approach further. 

Message from our Governors 

Last week a group of governors came into school to look at the Geography and Computing 
curriculum and also to see Year 6 dissecting hearts!  We loved seeing the work the children 
were doing and the passion and enthusiasm for learning.  The children were all keen to 
share their learning with us and it was great to see the Geography and Computing curricu-
lums in action in school.  We also enjoyed watching Year 6 dissect hearts, it was great to see 
this practical science lesson and the way it  helped the children consolidate their 
knowledge. 


